
Park Tree Planting Program  
Gannan Park, Ryde 

 
 

Dear Resident 
 
We would like to inform you of the Park Tree 
Planting Program at Ryde. 
 
Council has been granted additional funding 
for the planting of trees throughout Ryde by 
the Department of Industry & Environment 
“5 Million Trees for Greater Sydney Program”. 
 
This programme will enhance and increase the 
sustainability of City of Ryde’s urban canopy 
cover. 
 
Gannan Park has been selected for the 
opportunity to increase vital canopy cover. The 
expansion of the local canopy cover will 
improve and expand the connectivity between 
local bushland areas and enhance local 
biodiversity. The tree species selected for this 
year’s park tree planting program are all 
endemic (local native) species. 
 
Commencement 
May 2020. 
 
Completion 
Anticipated to be completed by June 2020, 
weather permitting. 
 
Council thanks you for your patience. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
For Further information 
please do not hesitate to contact: 

Project Manager: Anthony Park 

Phone: (02) 9952 8057 

Email: APark@ryde.nsw.gov.au 


